
Dear -----,

Thank you for your email of 18 September requesting TB data from 1956 onwards 
on the number of TB test reactors. 

The graph you refer to was constructed using the TB reactor numbers included in 
each of the old Chief Veterinary Officer’s (CVO) Annual Reports. I have listed these 
figures in the table below for the years 1956 to 1997 – of course, you have already 
received the figures for 1998 onwards.

Please note that the old CVO reports included TB reactor figures on a GB basis, 
rather than by country.

I hope this is helpful.

Yours sincerely, 

TB-Correspondence Team

Defra - Customer Contact Unit






